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	1.
	All involved with Bradninch Together are advised against providing advice to others they are not qualified to offer. 

We have and will circulate links to official advice.

 
	

	2.
	Always phone before visiting a neighbour. Tell them:

· Your name;

· That you’re with Bradninch Together;

· That you – and any other Bradninch Together volunteer – will never turn up at their home without making prior arrangements;

· That you will be carrying photograph ID.

 Ask them if they have any health concerns and / or are self-isolating.  


	

	3.
	If they are self-isolating ask how many days they have been doing this and which day they are now on. Relay this information to your co-ordinator.

	

	4.
	Make arrangements with your neighbour in advance. Arrangements which both parties are comfortable with. 

For example payment for shopping, where a bank transfer would reduce the risk of contamination.

 
	See 

Shopping Guidance Note 001

	5.
	When visiting, if the person is not self-isolating, ring the bell and announce clearly who you are. Carry and show photo ID which confirms your name.
If possible, hold it up to a window to be read.


	Driving Licence/

Passport


	6.
	Send your co-ordinator a brief note of any visits; date time, what happened, ongoing actions. 

These notes will help to understand the level of support you are providing and any fact checking needed in the future.


	Spread Sheet for helpers?


	7.


	You may wish to keep in contact with someone, without having to refer back through the system each time. This is fine, but do be guided by the person’s needs; ask them if an occasional phone call would be appreciated. 


	

	8.
	We advise that you log any visits to any households, regardless of the reason, with your coordinator.


	

	9.
	We will assist with other strategies, if someone becomes overly demanding or overly dependent. Do not commit to anything you are uncomfortable with.

If in doubt refer to your co-ordinator as early as possible.

	


